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COMMENT
::ﬁ
R.W. Baldwin

email rwbaldwin@bigpond.com
ABN 91 695 070 231
52 Ortive Street Tel: 61-7-3848 1680
Yeronga Q 4104  Fax: 61-7-3848 9866

MoDle UaUT RE 7 339
24" September 2003,

Australian Electoral Officer for Queensland.
Australian Electoral Commission.

Level 7,

Collection House,

488 Queen St.,

Brisbane. 4000.

Dear Sir,

Re: Electoral Redistribution 2003- Moreton.

I refer to your call for submissions on this redistribution.

My submission is that the river suburbs of Fairfield and Yeronga have as
their focus, the commercial areas associated with Ipswich Road in the
vicinity of Moorooka and should be in the electorate of Moreton.

These suburbs have little affinity with the near city suburbs of Highgate Hill
and West End and they have even less in commeon with the south side
suburbs that make up most of the new electorate of Griffith.

People from Yeronga obtain most of their services from the Moorooka
facilities and identify with the area.

I'have been a resident of Yeronga for 19 years and have served on
community organizations for many of those years. In my opinion, most of
the long term residents of Yeronga and Fairfield would share my views,

Yours faithfully,
W —

Ron Baldwin.
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